SYDNEY T. WRIGHT, JR., M.D.
Distinguished Fellow American Psychiatric Association

333 North Michigan Avenue, Suite 825

Chicago, Illinois 60601 

Tel 312 345-1788

Fax 312 345-1789

Re:  Provider Conscience Regulation

Dear Department of Health and Human Services:

This letter is written in protest of and opposition to the above proposed HHS rule, which would govern family planning.

Laws have been in place for over thirty years which allow doctors to refuse to perform abortions.  This is and should be the limit allowed by law for refusal to provide any family planning related service or provision of information, regarding family planning and/or health care.

Medical science, not religious beliefs, should guide the provision of all health related services in the United States of America.  No health care provider or other health related entity should be allowed to withhold information regarding abortion, contraception, family planning, or any other scientific standard of care medical procedure and how to obtain such information or care from any individual seeking such information or care, based upon religious beliefs or moral objections.  As noted above, the option to refuse to provide abortion services already exists in law.

Patients must come first. Patients’ rights to information and access to care must be protected first in our health care system.
Sincerely,

Sydney T. Wright, Jr., M.D.
